
Good morning shipmates, 

 

We will not be having a meeting on July 28.  There has been an unexpected mixup 

in our normal meeting place, and since we cannot find another location our July 

meeting is cancelled.  We will be meeting in August at our regular place and time.  

I hope to see you then. 

 

The eBoard will be discussing dealing with the Seawolf float, since we have not 

been able to find storage for it.  If you have any ideas or suggestions, please 

contact one of the eBoard members.  The Dolphin Base in San Jose has expressed 

an interest in acquiring it.  While it would be wonderful to keep and use, I believe 

our first choice is to keep it within the Sub Vet community if at all possible. 

 

July 4th Huntington Beach Parade was a truly remarkable event.  Thanks to 

LA/Pasadena Base for allowing us to participate with them.  Submariners were 

well represented, and had an impact throughout the entire parade route.  If you 

were able to watch TV coverage, even the announcers were most supportive.  I 

think everyone there felt like it was one of the most rewarding parades we have 

attended. 

 

2018 USSVI National Convention (Cruise), www.ussvicruise.com or call 877-

802-6894 

 

The rest of our activities will be on the calendar on our website. 

 

If you have a lead or an idea for a speaker or program, please let me or any eBoard 

member know so that we can schedule it 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Daryl Brock 


